
Continuation of epidemic prevention
measures and special arrangements for
LegCo Secretariat

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:

     In view of the latest situation of the COVID-19 epidemic, the
Legislative Council (LegCo) Secretariat announced today (July 30) that it
will continue to arrange staff to work from home, except those who are
responsible for maintaining basic operation of the Secretariat and those
performing on-site duties.

     In addition, the Secretariat will maintain all the existing epidemic
prevention measures. For details, please refer to the announcement on the
LegCo Website
(www.legco.gov.hk/general/english/sec/corg_ser/whats_on_20200730-e.pdf).

     The Secretariat will review the measures in accordance with the
development of the epidemic and make further announcements in due course.
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